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yes. | would be glad to serve.
Harvey Budd
352-317-3412

On Monday, January 25, 2021, 02:56:31 PM EST, Young, Shaneka <youngsr@cityofgainesville.org>
wrote:

Good Afternoon,

The City of Gainesville 2021 Election is rapidly approaching and we are seeking a citizen member to
assist the Board of Canvassers. The Election is March 16, 2021 and the Run-Off Election(if needed) is
April 27, 2021. Attached is the tentative schedule. If you or any one you know are interested please let
me know or submit a letter of interest to clerks@cityofgainesville.org.

Thank you so much!

Shaneka R. Young | Records Management Coordinator
Office of the City Clerk | City of Gainesville
Office 352-334-5015 | Fax 352-334-2036

Office Hours: Monday — Friday 8:00am — 5:00pm
Email: youngsr@cityofgainesville.org

NEW Public Meeting Calendar: http://www.cityofgainesville.org/ClerkOfTheCommission/NoticeofMeetings.aspx

For the latest information on the City of Gainesville's action in response to COVID-19, please visit
www.cityofgainesville.org. Dial 3-1-1 on your phone to be connected with the latest COVID-19 information and
resources. You may also send inquires to COVID19@_CityofGainesville.org

Citizen Engagement Tip: Did you know that you can sign up to receive emailed alerts on City of Gainesville
topics that interest you? Visit www.cityofgainesville.org, click Agenda & Minutes, and Sign In (in the top right
corner) and add your own tailored “key words” to get started. Whenever your keywords appear on any agenda for
the City Commission or boards and committees, you will receive an emailed notice with a direct link to the items.
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Public Records Disclosure: Under Florida's public records law, most written communications to or from City
offices and employees regarding City business are public records and are available to the public upon request.
Your email communications may be subject to public disclosure.



